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REMINDER FEES & MAKE-UP POLICY 
Just a reminder to all Learn to Swim Families that Term 1 fees are now due. Your fees must be 

paid in full before you are able to book make-up lessons. You will have 2 Make-Up Lessons per 

child for this term. You must use any make-ups before the end of the term, and they cannot be 

rescheduled. You MUST notify your absence BEFORE your lesson to be eligible for a make-up.  

REMINDER  ATTENDANCE 
Please remember to go to the kiosk upon arrival and mark your attendance. You will be given a 

swim pass to place in your Instructors’ bucket. We understand it can be busy - if this is the case, 

feel free to send your child in to lessons and come back to the kiosk to let us know you are here, 

but please do come back. 

SAVE THE DATES 

Club Nights are every Wednesday night. Check out the website for more information. 

Week 4 Instructor Surveys. Let us know how we can do better, we want to hear your feedback. 

Week 7 Dive Week: Learn to Swim classes will be workshopping their diving skills for a portion of the lesson. 

Week 8 Rebooking Week: Will you be keeping the same day and time for Term 2? Let us know. 

Week 9 New Bookings & Intensives: Now is your chance to change your booking for Term 2, and to enrol for 

our Holiday Intensive Program and Stroke Clinic. 
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STI NGRAYS  & SHA RKS  

Stingrays & Sharks all need to please bring their own pair of flippers to all lessons. If you don’t 

have any yet we have some available for sale at the kiosk. Also, a big congratulations to all our 

swimmers who participated in the Stroke Clinic over the January Holidays – you all did such an 

amazing job! 

 

 

 

  

WEEK 7: DIVE WEEK 

Students will have the opportunity to practice diving skills for some of the lesson 

W E L C O M E  T O  T H E  T E A M  

Ashleigh, Christine & Jeff are joining 

our Instructor Team! 

Please welcome these three new Instructors to 

the Grace Swimming team! All of them are 

experienced swimming teachers and we look 

forward to diving in to 2020 with them! Head to 

our website and click ‘More Info’ then ‘Meet the 

Team’ if you want to learn more about your 

child’s teacher. 


